
From: Lori Frumkin <lfrumkin@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 2:36 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Katie Eckert <keckert@chipublib.org> 

Subject: Re: Attending and speaking at partner event 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

Katie Eckert (and her dog) and I attended this event. 

  

Let me know if you need anything else. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Lori 

  

Lori Frumkin 

Children’s Services & Family Engagement 

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street | Chicago IL 60605 

312 745 4043 | lfrumkin@chipublib.org 

 

 

  

From: Lori Frumkin <lfrumkin@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:00 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Katie Eckert <keckert@chipublib.org> 

Subject: Attending and speaking at partner event 
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From: Gilbert Villegas <gilbertvillegas36@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 11:00 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Vanessa Valentin <Vanessa.Valentin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Trip to Israel 

 

 

[Warning: External email] 

 

 

Mr. Berlin, 

 

Please let the record reflect that from May 3rd to May 11th, I was gifted a trip to Israel which was paid 

for by the American Israel Education Fund. Although the organization wanted to provide 1st Class 

traveling accommodations, I declined and accepted a coach flight in accordance with our ordinance. 

The AIEF did also provide hotel accommodations and paid for my meals. Please let me know if you 

need additional information. Thank you 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Gilbert Villegas 

Alderman 36th Ward 

Cell 773-931-1136 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

________________________________ 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein 

and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 

recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended 

recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-

mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 

respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of 

any e-mail and printout thereof. 


